Hello parents,

We are excited to inform you that Pre-K and Kindergarten classes for the upcoming school year will begin on September 5, 2023.

As we prepare for the new academic year, we would like to extend an invitation for you to meet with our ECEAP teachers, as well as our Kindergarten teacher, Mrs. McMahan.

On August 28, from 3:00-6:00 PM, we invite our Pre-K and Kindergarten parents/guardians to the Open House to get the chance to meet with your student's teacher. During the week of August 29 through September 1, 2023, Mrs. McMahan and our ECEAP teacher will be setting up appointments to discuss the upcoming year, answer any questions you may have, and get to know each of you better. This meeting will provide an excellent opportunity to establish a strong foundation for your child's educational journey.

Please be on the lookout for communication from us in the coming days to schedule your appointment with Mrs. McMahan (Kindergarten) and/or our ECEAP teachers. Your involvement and support play a crucial role in your child's success, and we look forward to partnering with you as we embark on this new school year together.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school community.

Proud to be a Mini Panther,

Mr. Teel Principal

